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Chairman Proctor and Members of the House Elections Committee, 

 

I am submitting my proponent testimony or SB4 

 

I support SB4 as this bill sets a firm deadline for the return of the advance voting ballots by 7:00pm on 

election day.   

 

 I believe election results should be determined promptly on election day and not have the process last 

for several days or weeks.  

 

When the ballots are counted in a timely manner, this will create a consistent election process that all 

voters can reply on, the public will have more confidence in the electoral process and the firm deadlines 

for ballot returns will strengthen public trust to ensure fairness 

 

Thank-you  

Tammy Minihan  

Republican Precinct Committeewoman 


